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Mr J Warrington 
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8 First Street 
Manchester 
M15 4RP 

 

 Date : 12th February 2021 

Dear James 
 
Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations 2017 – Scoping Opinion 
Land North East of Junction 10 M42. Dordon 
 
I refer to my letter of 23 December 2020. 
 
I have received no further responses and thus I can confirm that that letter does constitute the 
Council’s Scoping Opinion under Part 4 Regulation 15 of the 2017 Environmental Impact 
Assessment Regulations 2017. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jeff Brown 
Head of Development Control 


